
 
   
 
 

A Chatham-Kent Energy Company    
 

 

Chatham-Kent Hydro Inc. 
320 Queen St, Chatham ON, N7M 5K2 

(519) 352-6300   Fax (519) 352-9860      www.ckhydro.com

 
December 19, 2008 
 
 
Ms. Kirsten Walli 
Board Secretary 
Ontario Energy Board 
PO Box 2319 
2300 Yonge St, 27th Floor  
Toronto ON  M4P 1E4 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walli: 
 
Re: May 1, 2009 IRM Rate Filing / EB-2008-0155 / Rural or Remote Electricity 

Rate Protection Adjustment  
 
Pursuant to the Board’s instructions in its letter of December 17, 2008, Chatham-Kent Hydro 
Inc. hereby submits the Board’s letter, which is attached to this request, as an update to our 
evidence of Chatham-Kent Hydro Inc. previously filed May 1, 2009 Rate Adjustment 
Application. Chatham-Kent Hydro Inc. respectfully requests that the RRRP charge in its 
proposed tariff sheet be revised to 0.13 cents per kilowatt-hour effective May 1, 2009.  

 
We enclose two (2) hard copies of this request.  

 
Chatham-Kent Hydro Inc. has previously forwarded this request for adjustment via e-mail to 
boardsec@oeb.gov.on.ca .  

 
If there are any questions, please contact me at the number below. 

 
 

Yours truly,  
 
 
 
 
Cheryl Decaire 
Coordinator Regulatory and Rates 
 (519)352-6300 ext 405 
cheryldecaire@ckenergy.com     
 

 

 


